White Notley C. of E. Primary School Vicarage Avenue, White Notley,

Witham, Essex CM8 1RZ

Telephone: 01376 583376/585590

e-mail <u>admin@whitenotley.essex.sch.uk</u> web-site <u>www.whitenotley.essex.sch.uk</u>

Headteacher Mrs Ruth Baugh



Tuesday 13th April 2021

Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome back! We hope you all had a rest over the Easter break. We are very pleased to be back. Staggered starts and ends to the day continue, along with the bubbles within school. On PE days children may wear their PE kits to school. On other days, school uniform is to be worn please, including black school shoes.

Many thanks for continuing to wear a face mask at drop off and pick up time and if you are coming onto the school site. It's much appreciated.

## <u>Clubs</u>

## Karate and Tennis Club restart this week.

From next week, the clubs below will be available to pupils, trying our best to keep safely to groups as we can! We will be sending home a clubs sign up form tomorrow, please return this with the club your child would like to attend indicated.

Monday 3.15-4.15	Football Club Years R-6 (this	Paid club,
,	will be outside on the field)	Login.btatennis.co.uk
Tuesday 3.15 - 4.15	Class 2 Music Club with Mrs	School club, for Class 2 only
	McLeod	
Wednesday 3.15 - 4.15	Class 4 Netball Club with Mrs	School club, Class 4 only
	Fitzpatrick (playground)	
Wednesday 3.15-4.15	Class 3 Dance Club with Mrs	School Club, Class 3 only
	Thomas (Hall/Class 3)	
Wednesday 3.15 - 4.15	Multi Skills Club with Mrs	School Club, Class 1,2 & 3
	Baugh for Years R-4 (field)	
Wednesday 3-4pm	Class 1 Art Club (Class 1)	School Club, Class 1 only
Thursday 3.15-4.15	Karate (outside)	Paid club, contact the office
Friday 8-8.45am	Tennis Club Years R-6	Paid club,
	(playground)	Login.btatennis.co.uk

To book your place at Karate please contact the school office for info on the club. For Football and Tennis please follow the directions on the leaflet to log in or sign up. For all other school clubs, please ensure the club form is returned. If your child is in recept of pupil premium and would like to attend a paid club please contact us as we may be able to help you with costs.

Where a club contains multiple classes, in line with government guidelines these can take place outside where the risk is lower and the club form a small bubble of their own each week. Registers will be taken so we know who is attending.

Any club questions, please ask.

## Instrumental lessons

Instrumental lessons will resume in-school from the beginning of the Summer Term, 13<sup>th</sup> April. If your child had lessons with Mr Timms or Mrs Davidson and would like to continue them, please contact the office. If you would like to continue lessons, but would like them remotely, this can also be arranged. If your child would be interested in taking up either guitar, drum, piano, flute, clarinet or recorder lessons please contact the office for more information.

Have a good week everyone,

Ruth Baugh Headteacher











